Aeep River Board of Fire Comminsioners

57 Union Street ® Deep River, CT 06417

Oct. 3,2018

The October 1, 2018 meeting of the Deep River Fire Commission began at 7:05 P.M.
with Bowden, Lee, Budney, Dube, and David in attendance, Engineer Lee, and Fire
Marshal Kerop were also present. Selectman Mc¢Donald also attended.

The minutes of the September 10, 2018 were reviewed and accepted as written. Moved
by Lee, 2%, David. Unan.

Financial Statements were reviewed. They did not seem to be up to date.
There was no Chief’s report.

Deputy reported that the Town Hall shut off one of the cell phones, which they need
reactivated.

Engineer reported they are down one truck.
The Fire Marshal submitted his Activity report and it was reviewed and discussed.

Chairman said the Insurance man said he would attend a meeting. The date is now set for
10/30/18.

Board of Finance could not make this meeting, but offered different times to attend. This
will be held on 10/22/18. Tt was suggested that the Commission collect information on
costs and reasons they are requesting items to be replaced or repaired. The Chief will
also print out a copy of the 5 year Capital Plan,

The grant writer is making progress. The Selectman spoke about grants that are
available,

Old Business consisted of David asking the progress on the pension plan. It was revealed
that much of the information for these reports looked incorrect.

The Selectman was asked for an update on the Firehouse improvements. The
Commission would like to see updated plans for renovations at the November meeting.

Other Business, Fire Marshal said he received grant money and is ear marking the money
for a camera for his Deputy.

This meeting adjourned at 8:00. Moved by David, 2°%, Budney. Unan,




Respectfully Submitted,
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